                                


March 3-7, 2014
Dear Parents,

Conferences

I enjoyed chatting with you at Parent Teacher Conferences.  Thank you for all of your support.  I know I have said this before, but it is understandable why this class is such a nice group when I meet with you. 
New Reading Logs will be due on the 27th of March, after Spring Break.  The students are expected to read throughout Spring Break.  

Revolution Projects will be due on April 15th.  We will be presenting the projects throughout that week.  I am letting the students choose their subject this early in case they want to work on them over the break, although it won’t be required.    
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Subjects
This week we will continue to review some of the skills that students were having trouble with on the tests.  We will also be working on ratio and fractions, and beginning a unit on Geometry while reviewing Measurement.  We will also learn how to find a percentage of a number and continue to work on Double Digit Division and review mixed fractions.  In reading we will continue to read about Colonial Life.  In Social Studies we will begin group reports on Colonial life. We will be making a booklet on the Revolution after the break.    
Also, in the next week and the week after break we will be reviewing for the SBA’s that will take place after Spring Break.  

Survival Swim
On Wednesday of next week the class will go to the Blatchley Swimming Pool for a lesson on water survival.  The students will go to three stations which will cover putting on life jackets, putting on survival suits and learning to signal while in the water, and finally getting into a survival raft.  The students are to wear their clothing into the pool to simulate a survival situation. I recommend that girls not wear white, as white tends to be see through when wet.  The students should bring a change of clothes to change into after the survival swim.   
Project Fair is next Thursday March 13.
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Band Concert is next Tuesday March 11 at 7:00 pm.  

COMING UP
Mar. 11- 5th grade Band concert

Mar. 12 – Survival Swim

Mar. 13- Project Fair

[image: image3.wmf]March 15-23 – Spring Break 

Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests

May 2 – Forestry Day

May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw 

966-1222

bradshaw@mail.ssd.k12.ak.us
Letter and homework are also posted on the website: http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
There are no student paragraphs this week as the student’s had no homework last week.  
